
PSAT/NMSQT 
 

        Towle Institute will be administering the PSAT/NMSQT test on Saturday, 

October 11, 2025.  

The test will be administered 100% online. Instead of paper and pencils, 

students will need to bring their fully-charged computers with the downloaded Bluebook 

App (available via College Board’s website). 
 
Who should take the PSAT?  
Those who will be Sophomores in the fall are encouraged to take this test as a 

practice for the SATs. The PSATs are often used as a benchmark in assessing the student's 
readiness for scholarships, summer internships and/or volunteer positions.  

Likewise, those who will be Juniors in the fall are encouraged to take it in order to 
determine National Merit Scholarship status.  

Freshmen are welcome to practice their test-taking abilities but please be 
forewarned that there is a lot of algebra in the math section of the PSAT. 
 
 Test fees:   

$24 for non-Towle students 
Please make checks payable to Towle Institute. Payment is required upon signing 

up. No refunds. No walk-ins on the day of the test. 
 
 Towle’s mailing address: 
 Towle Institute 
 Attn: PSAT 
 P O Box 580 
 Hockessin, DE 19707 
 
 Date and Location: Saturday, October 11,  2025 beginning at 8:30 am at  
 Wilmington Evangelical Community Church 
 1512 Brackenville Road 
 HOCKESSIN, DE 19707 
  
 Deadline to sign-up: no later than Friday, September 12, 2025, unless all seats 
are taken before then 
 

 Please send in payment with a note that provides the following information:  
1) Student’s full name, 2) student’s grade level in Fall of 2025 and 3) a reliable contact 
email address.   

 
Please feel free to email Mrs. Kaliakin with any questions and / or concerns 
Elizabeth.Kaliakin@towleinstitute.com.  
Thank you! 

mailto:Elizabeth.Kaliakin@towleinstitute.com

